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Withdrawal of statement from presentation 

On 21 July 2022, Diatreme Resources Ltd (“Diatreme” or the “Company”) released a presentation titled “Noosa Mining 
Conference Presentation” (“Presentation”). The Presentation contained the following statement and associated footnote on 
page 13 (“Statement”): 

“1.3-2Mtpa Production (GSSP), potentially scalable to 3-5Mtpa (GSSP+NRP)* within 5 years, aligned to Diatreme low 
impact model and future silica market demands 

*GSSP+NRP production forecasts subject to further resource definition, and advancement through government 
permitting and approvals” 

Following consultation with the ASX, the Company would like to retract from the statement the words: “potentially scalable to 3-
5Mtpa (GSSP+NRP)* within 5 years”, and the associated footnote. 

The Company advises investors that they should not rely on that retracted information as the basis for any investment decision.  

The Company looks forward to releasing to market as appropriate further resource category upgrades as the exploration 
programs advance. 

 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the board of directors of the Company.  

 

 
 
Tuan Do 
Company Secretary 
Diatreme Resources Limited 


